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Zimbra hrivest@csf.bc.ca

Fwd: Funding for Anne Hebert

De : Luc Morin <luc_morin@csf.bc.ca> jeu., 23 avr. 2015 13:57
Objet : Fwd: Funding for Anne Hebert \} Pour CA et CCG

A : Helene Rivest <hrivest@csf.bc.ca>

correspondance

De: "Luc Morin" <luc_morin@csf.bc.ca>

A: "Mathewson, Anna"

Cc: "Bertrand Dupain" <bertrand_dupain@csf.bc.ca>, "Roger Hebert" <roger_hebert@csf.bc.ca>
Envoyé: Jeudi 23 Avril 2015 07:47:16

Objet: Re: Funding for Anne Hebert

Dear Madame Mathewson,

Thank you for your email. I can assure you that the CSF will evaluate all the needs for école Anne-Hébert for 2015-16. A
new format is in place this year to allocate the available funds. What has been announced is not all what will be received for
2015-16. It is the core of the allocation and the process continues to allocate more funds for the specific needs of each
communities. Madame Asselin is aware of the process. As the CSF superintendent said;

"As indicated to all principals at the round table of April 9-10, and as mentioned by M.Morin, schools received only the base
allocation for the year 2015-16. This base amount was established according to the recommendations of representatives of
the principals and then presented to all, including Ms. Asselin for consultation. It represents the heart of the allocation for the
coming year. However more allocations will be added in the coming days. Among others, we will add allocations for
specialized services (education fund), additional staffing in special education, an allocation for students R and Q, an allocation
or additional funding for the school's success plan. Ms. Asselin is informed of the process. I'm sure she can tell you more
about it."

Education funds are limited and the new format will allow us to respond to the specific needs of each different communities.
The final allocation process will take a few more weeks. The specific needs for école Anne-Hébert will be analyzed carefully to
respond to them.

Regards,

Luc Morin

Conseiller scolaire du Grand Vancouver

Conseil scolaire francophone de la Colombie-Britannique (District 93)
100 - 13511 Commerce Parkway, Richmond, BC V6X 2W7
luc_morin@csf.bc.ca

De: "Mathewson, Anna I

A: "luc morin" <luc_morin@csf.bc.ca>

co: I 'iohanne asselin” <johanne_asselin@csf.bc.ca>
Envoyé: Jeudi 23 Avril 2015 07:33:09

Objet: RE: Funding for Anne Hebert
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Resending

From: Mathewson, Anna
Sent: April-23-15 7:23 AM
To: luc.morin@csf.bc.ca

ce: [ ; johanne_asselin@csf.bc.ca

Subject: Fwd: Funding for Anne Hebert

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: I ~

Date: April 23, 2015 at 7:20:15 AM PDT
To: "luc.moring@csf.bc.ca" <luc.moring@csf.bc.ca>
cc: I - B

Subject: Funding for Anne Hebert

Dear Luc,

I am writing to express my frustration, outrage and disappointment in the CSF's lack of judgement and lack
of adequate resources being allocated to Anne Hebert school for the 2015-2016 school year.

We are already under resourced particularly when it comes to supporting special needs students in our
school. The CSF must provide for additional resources and listen to the proposals from our administration
that speak to the needs of the school - not a formula.

As our representative I trust that you will actively deal with these concerns and bring a resolution to this
extremely urgent problem.

Regards,

Anna Mathewson
Anne Hebert parent

Sent from my iPhone
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